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Bertrange, March 31, 2023 

 

NOTICE TO THE SHAREHOLDERS 

Ref.Suspension of Dealing and valuation Akbank Turkish Sicav – Equities (‘Sub-Fund’) 

 

Dear Shareholders, 

 

Please be informed that the earthquake which occured on February 6, 2023 entailed the closure of the 

Istanbul Stock Exchange (ISE) from February 8 to February 14, 2023. 

In view of the facts, the Board of the Company decided to suspend the valuation and the dealings of the          

Sub-Fund from 9,2023 to February 14, 2023 (or until the new ISE opening if postponed). 

As a result of the opening the ISE on February 15, 2023, the Sub-Fund resumed valuation and dealing on 

February 15, 2023. 

Shareholders requiring further information on the matters set out in this notice may contact the 

Administrative Agent of the Company, Citibank Europe plc (Luxembourg Branch) by email to 

fcslux@citi.com . 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For and on behalf of the Board-Akbank Turkish SICAV 
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